
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Tuesday 25th March 2014

Starts promptly at 7.30 pm in the  

Offa’s Dyke Centre, Knighton

WOODLAND MANAGEMENT - small scale with large results!

The brief AGM will be followed by a fascinating and informative talk 
by our special guest speaker Phil Ward of the Radnorshire Wildlife 
Trust about his interest in biodiversity and conservation in Woodland 
Management.  Phil has over 25 years' experience in wildlife habitat 
management, wildlife survey and species recording.

The Knighton Tree Allotments Trust is a not-for profit 
company that engages in sustainable woodland 
management for the benefit of local people. We aim to 
protect and increase biodiversity and produce woodland 
products such as firewood and timber for our members.

Come and hear how KTAT is 
helping local landowners 
manage their woodlands and 
how you can benefit from 
volunteering with KTAT.

http://tveg.org.uk/wordpress/what-we-do/woodland-project

Refreshments 
available
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